Important Reminder:

Per Peoria Unified School District policy, students are not to have any
medications, prescription or over-the-counter, with them at school. If a
medication is required to be taken at school, it must be checked in at the
Health Office and a permission form must be signed by the parent or
guardian. Over-the-counter medications need to be in the labeled box.
Prescription medications must be in the pharmacy labeled container.
Students with asthma are allowed to carry their inhalers at school as long as
the medication has first been checked in with the Health Office and a
permission form has been signed by the parent or guardian.

At the nurse’s discretion, the Health Office supplies Acetaminophen and
Ibuprofen to students in need if there is parent/guardian permission on file.

Please let us know if you have questions regarding your child’s medication
at school.



